
Senior Department presentation
for parents of current Year 5 and 6 students

There will be a brief presentation by key members of senior 
staff on: transition from the Junior to the Senior School; the 
curriculum on offer including IGCSEs; inclusion; trips; and 
the many benefits for your son/daughter in remaining at 
Dover Court. This will be followed by the chance for you to 
meet the team of specialist teachers and ask any questions 
you may have.

The Senior School is a dynamic community and we are 
keen to showcase all the opportunities we have on offer 

and to introduce you to our
experienced team of
outstanding specialist 
practitioners.

This event will be held
in the Cooper Hall


